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• The RtI process is starting to become ingrained in our efforts to 
meet the needs of all learners. 

• We are working hard to reduce the impact of bullying on the culture 
of our school.  We have sent teachers to workshops, and I attended a 
Webinar with Mr. Jorgenson, Dr. Kucera, and Mrs. Pettiti.  At least 
one grade level will be doing additional activities on top of our typical 
activities in an attempt to bolster the support for students.  

• We are hoping to avoid any more snow!  (As if we can control it) 

• We are working on the logistics to move to a single start time.  It 
looks like it may be possible. 

• Students are learning, and we have avoided major catastrophes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


